
 

DIRECTOR (EC) FOR CAPE NATIONAL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

 

Dear CAPE Members, 

Allow me to introduce myself: My name is Nazia Shaikh, 
and I am running for the Director position for the National 
Executive Committee. I currently classify at an EC level 
and work for Royal Canadian Mounted Police. 

As a member of CAPE and a qualified lawyer with the 
Law Society of Ontario, I am greatly interested in the 
opportunity to serve on the National Executive Committee 
to help better the future of the union so that it can serve 
its members to its fullest capabilities. 

I am passionate about working alongside individuals who are committed to good 
governance, accountability, and transparency, and are strategic, progressive thinkers. I 
believe that the establishment of the union is for the greater good of its members. 
Throughout my professional life, I have had the opportunity to act as a trusted legal advisor 
both within the public and private sector – my experiences have granted me the opportunity 
to work internationally and within Canada, which I value deeply as it has aided me in building 
relationships with the people I have worked with and the community I have lived in. Learning 
from these experiences, I hope to bring a valuable contribution to the Committee in acting as 
a representative for the EC bargaining unit as a Director on the National Executive 
Committee for CAPE. Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 

Nazia Shaikh 

 

 

E: Nazu.s.shaikh@gmail.com 

 

 


